
EDSC MINUTES 
April 29, 2021 

 
ATTENDING: Brian Sites (Select Board), Vanessa Farr (Consultant), Amy Horstman, 
Kit Maloney, Jason Perkins, David Allen, Diane Morrison 
 
 
Senior Housing was the main focus of this EDSC meeting. Here are the questions. 

• Seniors want to stay in town. How many people are we talking about, 
would they move or do they want to stay in their homes 

• Is lack of water and sewer a problem 

• Is there a location in town 

• Are the land use ordinances in line with senior housing 

• Is there housing for seniors in nearby towns  

• Timing isn’t right. Too many issues and unknowns for EDSC to go further 
with senior housing. 


